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Report on Unnath Bharath Abhiyan Activity at St. Joseph Engineering College 

 

Introduction: 

 

St. Joseph Engineering College, located in [Specify Location], has actively participated in the 

Unnath Bharath Abhiyan (UBA) initiative since receiving a grant of 50,000 rupees on March 

23, 2022. The college has been committed to making a positive impact on the adopted 

villages and has undertaken various activities to fulfill this mission. 

 

Activities Undertaken: 

 

1. Official Village Adoption: 

 

In April 2022, Dr. Ramananda HS and Aswin Shetty from the Mechanical Department took 

the initiative to formally inform the Panchayat Development Officer (PDO) of the adopted 

villages about the college's involvement in the UBA program. The purpose of this 

communication was to establish a connection and seek collaboration with the villages in 
various developmental activities. 

 

2. Grama Sabha Meeting at Nada Village: 

 

On April 13, 2022, representatives from St. Joseph Engineering College attended a Grama 

Sabha meeting in Nada village. This meeting provided an opportunity to establish contacts 

within the village community and gain insights into the challenges faced by the villagers. 

Understanding the needs and concerns of the villagers was essential for planning and 

executing effective UBA initiatives. 

 

3. Awareness Banners: 

 



To raise awareness about the college's participation in the UBA program, three informative 

banners were prepared and displayed. These banners aimed to inform the local 
communities about the college's commitment to the development of their villages. 

 

4. Household Surveys: 

 

- On April 22, 2022, the students of Electronics and Communication Department conducted 

a household survey in Eruvailu village. 

- On April 29, 2022, the students of Electrical Department conducted a household survey in 

Padumarnadu village. 

- On April 26, 2022, the students of Civil department visited Nada village for a household 

survey. 

- On April 13, 2023, the students of Electrical department visited Mallur village for a 
household survey. 

- On November 26, 2022, the students of Mathematics association visited Moodumarnadu 

for a household survey. 

 

These surveys were instrumental in gathering crucial data and understanding the specific 

needs of the villages. 

 

Conclusion: 

 

St. Joseph Engineering College has demonstrated its dedication to the Unnath Bharath 

Abhiyan by actively engaging with the adopted villages, attending Grama Sabha meetings, 

raising awareness, and conducting household surveys. The college's commitment to the 

program is evident in its efforts to address the challenges faced by the villagers and 

contribute to their development. 

 

The college remains committed to furthering its involvement in the UBA program and 

working collaboratively with the communities to bring about positive changes in the 

adopted villages. 


